
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

2024–2025 Membership Year (Beginning July 2024)


RENEWAL	 NEW MEMBER


Last Name:	 First Name: 	 


DOB: Day	 Month	 Address: 	 


City:	 State:	 Zip:	 Primary Phone: 	 


E-mail:	 Ikebana School: 	 


1. Membership renewal fee is due June 30, 2024. After June 30, we cannot guarantee that you will 
receive the I.I. magazine. Deadline is to ensure membership dues are submitted to I.I. Headquarters on 
time. Membership fees include international dues, a subscription to the Ikebana International magazine, 
the Ikebana International Headquarters newsletter, our Chapter newsletter and monthly program 
announcements, and the Chapter directory including the list of teachers.


( ) REGULAR MEMBER	 $60.00 per year	 $	  
( ) PATRON MEMBER	 $85.00 per year	 $	  
( ) ASSOCIATE MEMBER


Primary Chapter: 	  
$15.00 per year

Membership #	 	 $	 


( ) Additional Donation to Chapter #31	 $


Please make your check payable to “Ikebana International”

Mail to: Louise Ow Ling, Treasurer, 2764 McAllister St. Apt. 5, San Francisco, CA 94118


Or

          Email this application to: ricoling2006@att.net, and submit payment via Zelle to: ricoling2006@att.net         ___________________________________________________________________________________

2. Membership Directory. The directory is mailed to the address provided above in September. Updates are       
posted on our website.


  3.         ( ) I am an active teacher. Please list me as a teacher in this year’s directory.

I teach in the following cities: 	 


  4.  Receiving Your Chapter Newsletter & Program Announcements. The chapter newsletter and 	 	            
	 announcements are sent monthly by email to every member who provides an email address in the 	
	 information section above.


  5.  Our Chapter is Operated by Volunteers. Working together helps build relationships, adds to the fun, and 	       
	 keeps the organization vital. Members present programs, hold events, provide hospitality, and handle 	
	 clerical duties. Tasks come in all sizes. 

  
 May we contact you this year for help? ( ) Yes ( ) No


Questions: contact Membership Chair Nora Dowley, 415-584-8595, norapdowley@gmail.com


6.  I.I. Headquarters’ Convocation Notice with Proxy Transmitted Electronically.  We ask that you check      
	 the following box to comply with the new statutory change from HQ’s.


          I hereby agree that any and all documents relating to the General Meeting of  Ikebana 		
	 International, including the convocation notice with proxy, will be sent to me by electronic 	
	 means such as sending email and posting on the I.I. web site.
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